

Peek at Last Week ast week was a busy time for

Last week was a busy time for the Brown Room! We finished up our unit on apples on Friday. So, of course we had to make some home-made applesauce! (A few pictures of the process are on the back side of the newsletter!) This was a huge hit! The children got to help take the skin off of our apples, cut the apples, and help stir in the rest of our ingredients. Please talk to your children about the process of how we made our applesauce, they were all so proud of themselves when the process was finished!

Our Week

This week we will be focusing on colors in our small groups. This would also be a great week to work at home with your children learning/reviewing colors. Many of the children already know a lot of their colors, but it never hurts to

Reminders/Wish List

Just a reminder that the bus drop off time can vary due to student absences or weather conditions. It is recommended that you be at the bus-stop 10 minutes early. The number for Student First Bus Services is 341-4338.

Applesauce Making















